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We have some important news for our programme for the next few months: 
 
Please note our change of meeting day and venue to: - 
 
Wednesday evenings 7.15 at the Community Room at Tesco Extra, Fleets 
Corner, Poole (postcode BH17 7EJ) 
On-going rehearsals for our Street Theatre performances will continue at The 
Grasshopper in the Function Room on Sundays from 3pm - 5pm 
 
Our next play ‘'Echoes of Love” will be performed on 8th May 2025 at 
Lighthouse Poole, 9th May at Bournemouth Little Theatre & 10th May – venue to 
be confirmed. 
We plan to read and cast this play in November/December. Once rehearsals 
begin in the new yea, there will be two rehearsals each week Wednesdays 
(Tesco) and Sundays (Grasshopper). 
We have some really good workshops and sessions planned in preparation for 
our next production, in particular a workshop with Tim Fearon, professional 
actor and voice coach, who will focus on characterisation and personal 
performance skills. 
 
Please take a look at the programme below to find out what is happening each 
week.  
If you want to find out more, please come along to The Grasshopper next 
Tuesday 10th September. 
 
Hopefully we’ll see you there. 
Nicola and the Scaplen’s team  
 


